
​Help Us
Keep Our

Doors Open

Sign this Petition

and Tell Governor

Murphy to Release

Federal Funds for

Child Care NOW!

In April, New Jersey received nearly
$700 million in federal funds for child
care through the American Rescue
Plan. Despite the continued staffing
and financial crises rocking the
industry, those funds have yet to be
released. 

Working parents struggle to find care
that can accommodate work
schedules, if they can find it at all, and
pay for it. Low worker wages,
inadequate staffing and increased
child care costs will continue to impact
parents and centers alike until federal
funding is released. 



Sign this petition today! Tell Governor
Murphy and the Legislature we need to

#ReimagineChildCare!

Scan here, or visit

tinyurl.com/SolveChildCare
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